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Financial

ICL did not collect dues for the 2021-2022 academic year, once again paying most
speaker expenses from funds given for the benefit of ICL by Dr. Peter Rasmussen. We
ended the fiscal year with healthy balances in all funds. (Details available on the
website.) These balances will enable us to increase the amount we pay speakers next
year.

At the end of the spring semester, we began collecting dues for the 2022-2023
academic year and we expect to return to the prior practice of paying all speaker
remuneration from the Operating
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families of deceased members. 


